
SHARING GOOD NEWS 
MEDIA PERMISSION FORM 

 
Katonah-Lewisboro School District is always looking for ways to recognize the good work and 
achievements of our students and staff. One of the ways we recognize these successes is by sharing 
photos and videos on the district’s website and social media, in our newsletters and on various news 
outlets. 
 
If you DO NOT wish to have your child participate in these and other forms of communication, please 
select option B below. 
 
Please note: Participation on an athletic team or in an afterschool performing arts program may lead to 
your child’s photograph appearing in a local paper or on our website, with or without the child’s name, as 
such events are open to the public.  
 

A. I understand that by selecting this option, the district may share photos and videos of my child 
with the community. 

 
B. I do not give permission for my student's name/photograph to be included in any media coverage 

including KLSD e-newsletters, websites, social media and press releases. 
 
 
 

Parent/Guardian Signature Relationship to Student 
 
 

Student’s Name Grade 
 
 

Please PRINT Parent/Guardian name Date 
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